COMMITTEE ON ENERGY AND COMMERCE

SUBCOMMITTEES:
HEALTH
COMMUNICATIONS AND TECHNOLOGY
DIGITAL COMMERCE AND CONSUMER PROTECTION



Tony Cárdenas Congress of the United States

29th District, California

April 27, 2022

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro Chair/Chairwoman/Chairman Committee on Appropriations, U.S. House of Representatives Washington, DC 20515 The Honorable Kay Granger Ranking Member Committee on Appropriations, U.S. House of Representatives Washington, DC 20515 WASHINGTON OFFICE: 2438 RAYBURN HOUSE OFFICE BUILDING

WASHINGTON, DC 20515

P (202) 225-6131 F (202) 225-0819

DISTRICT OFFICE:
9612 VAN NUYS BOULEVARD, SUITE 201

PANORAMA CITY, CA 91402 P (818) 221-3718 F (818) 221-3801

Dear Chair Rosa DeLauro and Ranking Member Kay Granger:

I am requesting funding for Keeping Families Together - Providence Holy Cross Medical Center (PHCMC) Neonatal Intensive Care Unit (NICU) Expansion in fiscal year 2023.

The entity to receive funding for this project is Providence Holy Cross, located at 15031 Rinaldi St, Mission Hills, CA 91345.

The funding would be used for expand Providence's NICU from 12 to 18 beds, upgrade technology and increase space to provide state-of-the-art care and support to reduce the need to transfer vulnerable infants, separating families.

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.

Sincerely,

TONY CARDENAS

Member of Congress

Cardenas